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It is outrageous that the state government is thinking of adding yet another tax when 

so many people are already having trouble making ends meet, and prices are going 

up on a daily basis. You add a new kind of property tax, people have to give up their 

homes, landlords have to raise rents, more people become homeless. How many 

new homeless people do you want to create with your taxes? We have to live within 

our dwindling means, please live within yours. 


